

14th May, 1969.

Dear lu. Illes,

The Duchess of Gloucester has asked me to thank you and the Musicians' Company very much indeed for the beautifully bound copy of your History which you so kindly presented to her last night. Her Royal Highness is delighted to have it as a reminder of a very happy evening in celebration of your 500th Anniversary.

The Duchess has also asked me to thank you for the charming bouquet of flowers you gave her, and for entertaining her to such a delicious dinner.

May I take this opportunity of thanking you very much for so kindly including me among the guests at your "Feast".

Yours micuely. Jean horswell-Past.

Miss Jean Maxwell-Scott Lady in Waiting